
 
To the George Mason University Community, 
 
Mason has experienced several incidents of electric scooter thefts on the Fairfax campus in 
recent days: 

• March 26, 2024 / Case # 24-003492 – President’s Park (near Roosevelt and Jackson Hall) 

• March 26, 2024 / Case # 24-003482 - Outside of Ike’s 

• February 25, 2024 / Case # 24-002192 - Outside of Manhattan Pizza 

• February 21, 2024 / Case # 24-002045 - Shenandoah River Lane / Roberts Road 

Although the electric scooters are secured to bike racks, suspects have been able to bypass locks 
and steal the electric scooters. Students should take their electric scooters indoors whenever 
possible or use additional means, like high-quality U-locks, to secure electric scooters to bike 
racks. Additionally, to aid in the recovery of stolen electric scooters, students are encouraged to 
install tracking devices, such as Air Tags, to electric scooters.  
 
Mason Police are actively investigating these incidents. If you have information related to these 
incidents, please contact Mason Police using any of the following methods: 

• Police Non-Emergency Phone Number: (703) 993-2810 

• Anonymous Crime Tip Phone Number: (703) 993-4111  

• Anonymous Crime Tip Website: https://police.gmu.edu/programs-and-services/crime-
solvers-tips/ 

Mason Police will update the community once more information is available.  

Stay Safe, 
 
Mason Police 
 
This announcement complies with the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics 

Act (20 U.S. Code § 1092(f)), the federal law that requires colleges and universities across the United States to 

disclose information about crime on and around their campuses. More information on the Clery Act is available at 

http://police.gmu.edu/clery-act-reporting/. Please submit questions or concerns to cleryact@gmu.edu.   
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